Monday, 10/24/2022, station ran into an issue uploading new files to the FCC Political Files folders for
WSFX. Also was unable to move documents from one folder to another and create new folders. WSFX
submitted a help ticket 10/25/2022, and was informed:

The technical staff is aware of this problem and currently working to resolve the issue. You can continue
to try the website. Your patience is appreciated.

On Wednesday, 10/26/2022, station called the FCC to inquire on an update. Was told they are working
to resolve, and to upload this documentation.
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